
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Compact Refuse Truck 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: April 4, 2016 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Environmental Services Division of Public Services is requesting an additional compact rear loading refuse 
truck.  Having this additional truck will allow us to provide a higher level of service and support the goal of 
keeping High Point clean and improving appearance. Using a National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA) contract a 
2016 Isuzu with New Way Model 8RL Diamondback rear loading body is recommended for council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Environmental Services Division will use this truck daily for collecting refuse and recyclables.  Last fall, 
we purchased a truck similar to this with the intentions of retaining the old truck and using it as a spare.  The old 
truck currently has 165,000+ miles and with high maintance costs it is not suitable to retain this vehicle.  The 
purchase of this truck will give the department two reliable trucks to support the effort of keeping our 
community clean.  In addition to the daily route work, this truck will be utilized for special events like Keep 
High Point Beautiful, Furniture Market and others that require a compactor style truck.  The Isuzu truck with a 
New Way rear loading body configuration will be suited for meeting their requirements.  The price of 
$94,651.61 is for the truck with rear loading body, training, and delivery which is estimated at 30-60 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2015-16 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the new 2016 Isuzu with a New Way Model 8RL 
Diamondback rear loading body from Scranton Manufacturing.  
 

 




